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Dear Holly and Jim: 

Hello, I am fine. How are you? So much for all 
that. I trust everything is in order in the 
back country for the winter season. I write for 
a purpose, however. I cannot find my copy of 
your range partitioning paper and Fred needs a 
copy. Can you provide him with one some way or 
another. I am enclosing a draft of his thesis 
for you to look at because it is an interesting 
compilation. It is not finished yet, but the 
work is going well. 

I have been staring at maps making some sort of 
plan for next summer. I think I will have a bit 
of money. I do not know if it will be enough to 
finance any excavation, but--we will hope. I 
will be doing some survey for sure. On the 
basis of previous analysis I am going to do some 
predicting and see if the predictions work. 

It is not even Christmas yet and I am planning 
for the summer. Egads. 

Pat Golda. 
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